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Dear Cherwell District Council,

On behalf of Sibford School 

We would like to put on record our broad support for the position of the Sibford Action Group regarding the proposed building development on Hook Norton Road.  

Further to endorsing the position of the Sibford Action Group we are particularly concerned by the desire to build upon greenfield sites when we believe that there are alternative and more sustainable sites. 

We are conscious of the volume of traffic which filters through the villages of Sibford Ferris and Sibford Gower which at times is already a significant challenge to the community.  We do not believe that our current road network would provide a safe and manageable network in its present state.   This has the real potential of putting members of our community, not least our pupils at an unacceptable level of risk.

Whilst we are not averse to seeing managed growth of the villages we believe that the proposed development of 25 new houses does not fit into the agreed Village Plan for 2020 and beyond. 

In Friendship,

Toby Spence
Head

Sibford School, Sibford Ferris, Banbury, Oxfordshire, OX15 5QL, Tel:+44 (0)1295 781200
tspence@sibfordschool.co.uk


